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Florida Public Service Commission 

Director, Office of Commission Clerk 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 

Ref: Docket Number 160101-WS 

Dear Director, 

Referencing Docket Number 160101-WS, I am very concerned about the size of the increase San lando 

Utilities is seeking. 

It is hard to quantify based on the materials provided, but some estimates are for increases ranging from 

50%-100% for residents. 

This would be excessive. 

We are unable to attend the hearing on February 2 regarding this agenda issue and would like to go on 

record as strongly opposing the increase. 

Please let me know what else we can do to prevent this increase from occurring. 

We may be reached at 407-260-5895 or via email at ghamilton?@cfl.rr.com. 

Sincerely, 

!J+M~.-
Andrew and Gayle Hamilto 
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